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A Publication of “Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green” 
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Volume CXXII June 2018 Number 06 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Larry Crosbie 
 
My first thought today is to offer my personal thanks to all our members who have served in the armed forces of this 
great country.  Many of our extended families include veterans who have served and some of which who have made the 
ultimate sacrifice.  Surely freedom is not free. 
 
Memorial Day weekend is also the official start of our summer cruising season.   We had four Corvettes cruise into 
Owensboro Friday for “Corvettes On The River”.  We enjoyed a fine evening of Corvette fellowship and food.  However, I 
lost my caravan on the way home in Owensboro downtown traffic.  Bob Whittaker followed me out of town, but when I 
looked up everyone was gone???  Thanks to Dennis Ingram for leading the way for Bob Harder.  Despite me, all made it 
home okay. 
 
Also, congratulations to the members who attended the Clarksville show last week and who came back laden with 
trophies. 
 
Finally, thanks to Linn and Charleen for hosting our second house party in May.  Although I was in Evansville, Indiana 
that night (attending my daughters 36th annual dance recital), I heard the party was well attended and all had a great 
time.  Our house parties provide a great way to get to know your fellow CLBG members and spouses. 
 
I hope you will all be able to attend our monthly meeting on June 2.  I am inviting a special guest speaker who you don’t 
want to miss! 

 

NEW CLUB MEMBERS  
We have photos to share of six new members this month.  Although they joined us a few months back, we just got our 
hands on these wonderful photos.  So WELCOME, once again, to our three new(ish) couples! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

  

 

Dennis & Diane Ingram Roger & Shelia Doyel 

Dennis & Jan Lombardo 

http://clbg.us/
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BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 

06/01  Michelle White 
06/02  Greg Terry 
06/03  Mona Beam 
06/04  Don Schwartz 
06/04  Shirley Biggs 
06/09  Donald Brooks 
06/10  Bill Hullhorst 
06/10  James Pierce 
06/12  Rich Sigler 
06/13  Teresa Hart 
06/20  Gary Cockriel 
06/28  Miki Wiseman 
06/29  Mary Alice Bobbett 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
06/02 Jeff & Karen Grosnik 
06/06 Larry & Carol McCool 
06/14 Dan & Michelle Garrett 
06/15 Larry & Mona Beam 
06/18 Steve & Patti Simmons 
06/22 Ed & Sandy Hollingsworth 
 
 

 
 

 
 

CLBG EVENTS 
 
June 2 -  Membership Meeting - 6:00 p.m. at NCM  
July 14 – NASCAR race at Kentucky Speedway  
 
See Website Events Calendar for details and to register for activities. 
 

 OTHER EVENTS 
May 31 – June 2 - Corvette Homecoming  - Hilton Garden Inn, Bowling Green  
June 9 – 24th Annual Hot Rod Power Tour 2018 – Beech Bend, Bowling Green 
June 14-16 – Hot Rod Reunion – Beech Bend, Bowling Green 
June 21-23 – Bloomington Gold – Indianapolis Motor Speedway, IN   
www.bloomingtongold.com/ 
June 23 – Somernites Cruise – Corvettes & Camaros – Somerset, KY 
 
August 28-31, 2019 – 25th Anniversary Celebration National Corvette 
Caravan ! 
 
 

 
  

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
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KENTUCKY DERBY PARTY 
Saturday, May 5, 2018 

 
Once again, Fred and Diane Kayser graciously hosted our entire club at their home for one of our favorite events – the 
Kentucky Derby Party.  Although the weather did not cooperate, with rain pouring down most of the day, we were dry 
and happy in their lovely home.  Fred even made room in this garage/man-cave for the overflow.  A few friendly wages 
resulted in a few happy partiers, as the amazing Justify mudded his way to a win.  Enjoy these photos and be sure to visit 
our website to see many more in the photo albums. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLBG MEMBERSHIP 5 YEAR ANNIVERSARIES 
 
This is where we celebrate our members who have been with us for 5, 10, 15 or 20 years.  This June, we have one couple 
who joined us 5 years ago – Patrick and Karen Maddock.  Thank you for your loyality to the club! 
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WORDS FROM THE WEBMASTER 
HTTP://CLBG.US/ 

 
This month we are adding yet another new Skidmarks feature, Words From The Webmaster.  We will highlight additions 
or changes to the CLBG website, Issues and their resolutions, and the occasional helpful hint. 
 
European General Data Protection Regulations (Say, what?) 
If you use any online services, you've undoubtedly received an email or notice from each one about changes to their 
privacy rules as a result of new regulations.   This also applies to Corvettes Limited Of Bowling Green KY Inc.  We have 
been working closely with ClubExpress, our association management software vendor, to comply with these new 
regulations. 
 
At the end of this month, when you login to our website, you will be redirected to a new screen where you will be 
required to answer a couple of questions: 

1. You will be required to click an "I Agree" box for the updated Privacy Policy 
2. You will also be asked whether you will accept general purpose communications concerning club or association 

business, such as newsletters and event notices. This question is required, but you have the option to accept or 
decline such communications. 
 

Event Setup Form 
The Event Calendar tab has been changed to read “Event Calendar & Setup.”  In addition to the calendar, you will find on 
that tab the new "Event setup form".  Use this form as a guide for information needed to generate a club event.   You 
can fill it on online (this is the quickest way), or print a paper form to fill out.  If you complete the paper form you can 
give, Email, Snail mail or call the information to our Activities Director, Joe Tucker. 
 
Sign On To The Website 
When you go to our website, be sure to Sign On!  When your are signed on, much more information is available to you, 
such as detailed information on calendar events, the Member Directory, the club Membership Meeting Minutes, the 
Financials, and much more which non-members (and those not signed on) are not allowed to view. 
 
If you forgot your sign on or password, let Terry know at webmaster@clbg.us . 
 
New Club Photo Albums 
Go to Photo Gallery – Photo Albums to see several new albums of club activities. 

 
This Just In… 

Car-nage in the NCM… 
 
Or so it appeared for a few minutes, as the Racing exhibit began an overhaul, including changing out the uniforms of our 
unfortunate drivers, er, dummies.  I have been assured that it was a painless event, with our plastic friends sustaining no 
injuries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://clbg.us/
mailto:webmaster@clbg.us
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BBQ TIME AT LINN & CHARLEEN MARSH’S 
May 19, 2018 

 
Charleen & Linn certainly know how to host a cook-out.  They invited the Club to join them for ribs, wings and a whole 
lot of side dishes at their beautiful home in Warren County.  We enjoyed the food and the comradery of a large 
gathering of fellow club members.  A huge thank you to you both! 
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SHRIMP BOIL AT SONORA KY 
May 20, 2018 

 
There was no shortage of events to choose from in May.  Right on the heels of the Marsh’s BBQ, our friends from the 
Owensboro club arranged for a cruise to Claudia’s Tea Room/Thurman Landing for a Shrimp Boil.  While our club 
members cruised directly up from Bowling Green, the other club joined us at Sonora for the dinner.  The setting is about 
as Kentucky-awesome as it gets.  And, of course, food.  Lots of good food! 
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CORVETTES ON THE OHIO 
May 25, 2018 

 
One more opportunity to meet with other Corvette groups was on Friday, May 25, for the Corvettes on the Ohio in 
Owensboro, KY.  A few of our members made the trip and enjoyed the charm of old downtown Owensboro and some 
really good weather. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 

 
The cold weather is behind us and Corvette weather is here. Take advantage of the opportunities to enjoy the open 
roads, including cruising to the NCM and MotorSports Park. 
 
Murals with a theme of "Louis to Le Mans: The History of Chevrolet Racing" will be on display at the NCM beginning in 
June. Also, the Le Mans Race Weekend will be held at the NCM on June 16 and 17. 
 
There are 30 days in June and the MSP has events scheduled on 27 of them. Check out their schedule and decide on 
which activities you would like to participate and spectate. 
 
Raffles are presently scheduled for June 7 (Black Stingray coupe) and September 1 (Torch Red Stingray convertible). 
 
Membership in the museum has many benefits.  If you are not presently a member, please consider becoming one. 
 

 

Car Quote 
 

“I have trouble with names and faces, but I never forget a car.” 
The Love Bug (1968) 
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 
Cauliflower Salad 

 
I fell a little bit in love at the Marsh’s BBQ last week – when I tasted 
Diane Blair’s cauliflower salad.  This recipe is tried and true, made 
every Thanksgiving at the Blair home, and for the occasional CLBG  
eat-a-thon.  Enjoy! 
 

Ingredients: 
• 1 Medium head cauliflower, broken into florets 
• 1 pound sliced bacon, cooked and crumbled 
• 1 cup cubed cheddar cheese 
• 1 medium green pepper, chopped 
• 1 medium onion, chopped 
• 1 cup mayonnaise 
• 2 to 4 teaspoons sugar   

 
Directions: 

• In large bowl, combine cauliflower, green pepper and onion.   
• Combine the mayo and sugar and spoon it over cauliflower mixture.  Toss to coat.   
• Cover and refrigerate for at least 4 hours before serving.   
• Just prior to serving, mix in cheese and ½ of bacon.  Garnish top of this salad with the remaining bacon. 

 
Diane’s Notes: 

• Broccoli can be used along with the cauliflower. 
• You can line the bottom of the dish with crispy lettuce leaves prior to serving. 
• Be sure to leave the bacon and cheese out until serving, as they will “wilt” if mixed in early! 
 

 

CHEVYS ON THE CUMBERLAND 
May 19, 2018 

 
Yet one more event where our club was proudly represented.  Stan Marshall  
was part of the contingent who brought home the Largest Club trophy at this 
year’s event.  Stan also won first place for C7 and Ed Moss won second place for 
C6.  Congratulations, guys!  And thank you for “representing”! 
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CORVETTE FOR SALE 
Bill Hullhorst 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Corvette fans, 
 
Due to my senior years I have to part with my special friend, my 2004 coupe.  The car has 74,730 easy miles, has been 
garage-kept, and is in very good condition, inside and out.  It is has a transparent roof, automatic transmission.  It is 
torch red with light oak interior. 
 
It has the original window delivery sticker with all of the information. It has most all options including Power Axle, 
Preferred Equipment Group, Head Up Display, Corsa Exhaust and new tires. 
 
I am asking $14,800.   
 
Please call 270-904-6664 or email  bandehullhorst@twc.com  for more information or to see the car and take a test 
drive.  
 
Bill Hullhorst 
6676 Buddy Miller Dr. 
Alvaton KY 
 

 
 
  

 

mailto:bandehullhorst@twc.com
https://maps.google.com/?q=6676+Buddy+Miller+Dr.+Alvaton+KY&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=6676+Buddy+Miller+Dr.+Alvaton+KY&entry=gmail&source=g
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CONTACT US 
Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY 42102 

http://clbg.us/         Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 

PRESIDENT 

 

Larry Crosbie     
270.791.6652 
president@cllbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Joe Tucker 
270-792-7637 
jcteyeguy@hotmail.com  

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Gerald Neely 
270.783.7477 
neelygerald@bellsouth.net  
 
 

2018 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Ron Best 
270.991.9199 

bestvettes@gmail.com  

 
 

Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com  

 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  
bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan  
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Linn Marsh 
732.666.2636 
Dan324Matt@aol.com  

 

Stan Marshall 
615.824.9749 
Coolbreeze0939@yahoo.com  

 

Erv Shumway 
270-622-7631 
. 

 
2018 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Ron Best 
membership@clbg.us  
270.991.9199 

ACTIVITIES 
Joe Tucker 
270.792.7637 

jcteyeguy@hotmail.com  

MERCHANDISE 
Vickie Crosbie 
vcrosbie1@hotmail.com  
270.799.3940 

50/50 
Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Torie Cockriel 
270.791.5901  
torie.cockriel@wku.edu  

COMMUNICATIONS 
Torie Cockriel  
270.791.5901  
torie.cockriel@wku.edu  

DATA BASE 
Charleen Marsh 
201.650.3565 
Charleen_b@att.net  

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Fred Kayser 
270.781.3956 
fk96vette@bellsouth.net  

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarkks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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